
 

Annual Fall NATIVITY OF OUR LORD Flea Market 

Saturday, October 20, 2018 @ 9am ð 4pm 
Rain Date: Saturday, October 27, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
If you would like to be a vendor the cost is $20 per spot. We will update this with more information 
as we move ahead. Spots size are about 10×14 (including car). You can reserve the spot by clicking 
the PayPal Buy Now button on our website. You can rent spots until October 5 with no refunds after 
that date. Spots are limited! If you have any questions please email Ian Erickson at 
nativitybyzantine@gmail.com.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

700 Old Bridge Turnpike 
East Brunswick, NJ 08816 
www.NativityByzantineEB.com 

       @NativityByzantineCatholicChurch  

       @nativitybyzantine 

Pastor: Rev. Fr. Iaroslav Korostil 
Rectory: (732) 238-0865 

Cell: (570) 507-4483 
E-mail: friaroslav@nativitybyzantine.com 

E-mail: Korostil.00@mail.ru 
 

WELCOME VISITORS TO OUR PARISH! 

Our parish family welcomes you to worship with us 
at Nativity of Our Lord Byzantine Catholic Church. 
We are a Byzantine Rite Catholic community of the 
Ruthenian Eparchy (Diocese) of Passaic. Our 
Bishop, the Most Reverend Kurt Burnette, is in full 
communion with the Bishop of Rome, Pope 
Francis, and with all the other bishops and churches 
which comprise the One, Holy, Catholic, and 
Apostolic Church. We welcome to Holy 
Communion all members of the Catholic faith. 
Nativity of Our Lord is a faith-filled community 
who strive to make the Divine Liturgy the heartbeat 
of our lives, enabling us to stand ready to bear 
witness to the Lord. We are rooted in Jesus Christ, 
active in our love of neighbor, and walking on the 
pilgrim path toward salvation in the Most Holy 
Trinity. Whether you are visiting us for a brief time, 
looking for a new parish family, or returning to the 
practice of your Catholic faith, weõre happy to have 
you here! Glory to Jesus Christ! Glory Forever! 

 

STS. PETER AND PAUL RUSSIAN ORTHODOX 

CHURCH  ANNUAL FALL FESTIVAL  
Saturday, October 27, 2018 @ 10am-4pm 

9 Jeffrie Avenue 

South River, NJ 08882-1730 

Join us for our Fall Ethnic Festival. Free entry and 

entertainment by Neli & Stacys. The festival will feature 

lots of great food such as babka, stuffed cabbage, 

pierogi, potato pancakes and more. Ethnic and religious 

items for sale. Everyone is welcome! 




